
 

Friends of Ysgol Plas Brondyffryn 

Developing an outdoor Learning area 
 

 
 

Ysgol Plas Brondyffryn is a centre of excellence for children and 

young adults with autism. 'Friends' are the parents, grandparents, staff 

and others who get together to help improve the lives of pupils and 

their families. We are aiming to create an outdoor learning area to 

benefit children from all sites and eventually would like it to benefit the 

wider community. 

 

In 2019 `wild crew’ sessions started with a small group of pupils using 

some outdoor space at our Ty’r Ysgol site who benefitted from the 

chance to spend time outside and learning with nature. We would love 

to make more of the site, funds raised will help us to purchase 

additional equipment and resources to further develop and make use 

of the site as an outdoor learning area. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Friends of Ysgol Plas Brondyffryn. 

 


